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Water near Onake now safe for use 
 
(Kahnawake – 4, Seskéha/August 2015) The Community Protection Unit (CPU) and 
Environmental Health Services (EHS) are informing the community that the advisory 
notice of unsafe water near the Onake Paddling Club has been lifted. 
 
Two sets of water samples carried out by EHS have shown that coliform bacteria levels 
are well below the guidelines for Canadian Recreational Water Quality and deemed safe 
for use. 
 
EHS will continue to monitor the area and carry out additional water samples until 
September. 
 
If you have any questions or for more information please call the CPU at (450) 632-0635 
or EHS at (450) 635-9945. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until further notice. 
For information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500 ext. 2267 
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